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I am an educator who has worked in Oregon schools for 5 years, and I would like to 

voice my whole-hearted support for this bill. Currently, no other career nor field 

required 3 yrs probation, and frequent evaluation as educators, and making this 

change would directly benefit all experienced educators who change to a new district. 

This would have no fiscal impact on the state but would have a positive impact for 

educators. Thank you for your support of this bill.  


